
The new
wheeler 38

The new Wheeler 38 is under construction at the Brooklin Boat Yard in
Brooklin, Maine. She is a dimensionally accurate copy of Hemingway’s
beloved Pilar, built by Wheeler Shipyard in 1933. She has been reverse
engineered from historic documents retained by the family and will be

ready for launch in September 2020.

You may contact us at: wes@wheeleryachts.com
Follow our construction progress on Instagram by following

@WheelerYachtCompany or check out our website at: WheelerYachts.com
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